(DATE)

Dear Colleague:

We are pleased to learn that you renewed your membership in the American Physical Society for the current year. We noticed, however, that you did not renew your association with the (UNIT - FULL NAME). We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to rejoin (UNIT). Membership in (UNIT) is free and allows us to continue in our efforts of providing quality meetings and active communications with our members through mailings, newsletters and email. Your continued membership in (UNIT) is important. (UNIT) offers physicists, such as yourself, the opportunity to attend multi-disciplinary meetings to discuss important research with your colleagues within the region, and it provides an excellent opportunity for both undergraduate and graduate students to present their research results. As most members reside or work in this area, participation in sectional meetings has the additional benefit of economy; this is particularly important for students. 

A membership form for (UNIT) has been enclosed for your convenience. We would be pleased if you would return the appropriate dues amount with a completed form and participate with us again this year. (Closing paragraph if sent by US Postal Service) 

To participate with us again this year, please go to http://www.aps.org/membership/services/ or contact a Membership Representative at 301-209-3280 to rejoin (UNIT). (Closing paragraph if sent by email)
Sincerely,

Name

Chair/Secretary-Treasurer, UNIT name
